
Testimony in support of HB 5201

HOPE Plaza housing project 


I appreciate your efforts to provide assistance to this project, it will greatly benefit our 
communities survivors and their children by providing accessible housing. Homelessness can 
cause physical and mental distress. As a result of this bill, successful outcomes for survivors 
will ensure shelter, opportunities for employment, and healthy living. This will make a positive 
impact in our community. 


